Public Administration Committee

From:

Wayne White

Sent:

Wednesday, 26 March 2014 5:58 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

It is my opinion that the shooting of vermin in the state owned lands is part of a total package of vermin control that should be used. If done by people that are confident and skill in the use of rifles it is just as humane as many other methods.

The green people would have us adopt fox sex drive suppressants as an opinion for their control, but these foxes aren't having sex with lambs and small marsupials they are eating them.

Sincerely,

Wayne White